Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

From: Luke Flood <lukef@narrabri.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 20 October 2016 9:38 AM

To: Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

Subject: Narrabri Coal Seam Gas Utilisation Project - MOD 4 - Request for comments

160805 WPPS Part 3A Mod

Hi Rose-Anne,

| refer to your email correspondence dated 12 October 2016 and supporting attachment advising Council that
Santos NSW (Eastern) Pty Ltd has submitted a modification application for the Narrabri CSG Utilisation Project
(MP07_0023 MOD4).

The information submitted details to Council that the proposal involves modifying the approval to allow use of
natural gas extracted from pilot wells at the Wilga Power Station, consistent with recent changes to the Petroleum
(Onshore) Regulation 2016 enabling beneficial use of gas from petroleum exploration lease areas.

As the modification does not include additional infrastructure, is consistent with previous approvals relating to
clearing/disturbance, will not impact on Council infrastructure and because Council understands that the use of
the natural gas in the Power Station is less an environmental impact than is the current practice of flaring, Council
does not wish to make any further comment in relation to the proposal.

Council appreciates being given the opportunity to make comment in this matter and if you require further
information please contact Council’s Planning and Development Department on 02 6799 6855.

Luke Flood
Town Planner

Nagrabri
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Web  :www.narrabri.nsw.gov.au

AEKEEKAEAKAIAEAKRXAARAARXKAIARLAARXAARAIAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAkAAAkAAhkhkrhkhrhkhrhhihhiiikiik

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not
the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the
Narrabri Shire Council, unless otherwise stated.

For the purposes of the Copyright Act, the permission of the holder of copyright in this communication may
be taken to have been granted, unless stated otherwise,

for the copying or forwarding of this message, as long as both the content of this communication and the
purposes for which it is copied or forwarded are work-related.
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